February 2020
The New Haven Township Board met on February 22, 2020 at the New Haven Township Hall for a Budget
Work Session.

Members present: Supervisor Hill, Clerk Wirwicki, Treasurer Eickholt, and Trustee LeCureux.
Absent: Trustee Foster Trustee,

Guests: Dan Winters

Supervisor Hill called the meeting to order at 9:00am.

The 2020-2021 Budget was reviewed and discussed line by line.

Motion by Treasurer Eickholt, supported by Supervisor Hill to increase the Clerk yearly salary to $15,000
effective April 1, 2020. A roll call was taken. Ayes: Supervisor Hill, Treasurer Eickholt, Trustee LeCureux. Clerk
Wirwicki recused herself from the vote. Motion Carried.

Motion by Supervisor Hill, supported by Trustee LeCureux to increase the Treasurer yearly salary to $12,000
effective April 1, 2020. A roll call was taken. Ayes: Supervisor Hill, Clerk Wirwicki, Trustee LeCureux. Treasurer
Eickholt recused herself from the vote. Motion Carried.

Motion by Supervisor Hill, supported by Treasurer Eickholt to purchase an updated version of QuickBooks with
payroll and a new adding machine with a spending limit of $1000 for both items. A roll call was taken. All Ayes.
Motion Carried.

Motion by Clerk Wirwicki, supported by Treasurer Eickholt to purchase a locking mailbox and installation to
provide a drop box for township business with a spending limit of $250.00. A roll call was taken. All Ayes.
Motion Carried.

Motion by Supervisor Hill, supported by Trustee LeCureux to adjourn at 12:00pm. All ayes. Motion Carried.
The next regular board meeting will be March 9th, 2020 at 7:00pm with a Budget Hearing at 7:30 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Heather Wirwicki,
New Haven Township Clerk
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